
Year 3 & Year 4 Miss Rundle 

Week ending 16th September 2022 

The children seemed to have settled in really well to the class routine and school work.   

In maths we have been exploring place value using words and pictures. Year 3 have been 

working in three-digit numbers and Year 4 with four-digit numbers.  

In English we have been using expanded noun phrases to describe the characters and 

setting. We have also started to explore different conjunctions we can use in our 

sentences.  

We have started to explore where the countries are in the world and cities. We have 

used atlases and the symbols that use a key on a map.  

In history we focussed on starting to learn how the stone age people lived.  

In art we are exploring colour and mixing.  

Homework: 

We shall be attending the Flintham Ploughing Match on Thursday next week. They have  

competitions the children can enter. If you would like to enter, your work needs 

handing in to school by Wednesday please as it will be handed over on this day.  

Please choose one:  

A hand-puppet made from a sock 

A necklace made from pasta 

3 chocolate chip cookies 

A poster celebrating the 100th Flintham Ploughing Match and Agricultural Show.  

A drawing or painting (not a collage)  

Remember to read and bring your diaries in on a Friday. Spelling lists will be confirmed 

next week.  

Notes 

Thank you for sending in water bottles, coats, and PE kits. The weather has been very 

changeable this week.  

A huge thank you to those that were able to make the meet and greet this week. It was 

lovely to have time to speak to you. 

Next week, the letters will be put online only.  

Have a relaxing weekend. See you on Tuesday, Miss Rundle 


